News from Chamma Ling Retreat

Voice of Clear Light
Volume 12, Number 6 / December 2012

News From Chamma Ling Retreat Center in Colorado

Community House Nearing Completion

Do you know about Chamma Ling, Ligmincha Institute's Retreat Center that is being developed
in the mountains of Crestone, Colo.? It is open to all as a support for serious practitioners.

In the current second stage of development of Chamma Ling, a Community House is being
built. Its purpose is twofold: to provide a space for small group practice retreats and to serve the
support needs of retreatants in future cabins higher up into the mountains.

When Chamma Ling provides small practice retreats for groups of 25 or fewer, a place is
needed for all to gather for meals, as well as bath house facilities and a library/office. The new
Community House will provide an organizational center for people to check in and simple
quarters for a retreat coordinator.

Learn more about the Community House

Learn more about Chamma Ling Retreat Center



http://www.chammaling.org/index.php?option=com_content&amp;task=view&amp;id=94&amp;Itemid=1
http://www.chammaling.org/index.php?option=com_frontpage&amp;Itemid=1

